
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 3rd May 2021 

School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and our news blog items which will be written by the chil-

dren, and see all the wonderful learning your children have been doing in school. Click on the 

title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at the bottom of the blog posts your 

thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Lower School 

The Weather 

Middle School 

Let’s Go Sing 

Sewing 

Stretching With Yoga 

Upper School 

Teams Talk 

Let’s Go Sing 

 

 

PE Kit Trial 

We are going to trial a new system at school, for the rest of the summer term we would 

like Upper School and Middle School children to come to school wearing their PE kits on PE 

days (Wednesdays and Fridays). Lesson time is wasted each week through children finding, re-

turning and changing to and from their kits. We calculate that our pupils will gain an extra 20 

minutes of learning a week through this initiative, with some children gaining an extra 40 minutes 

of learning time through not changing their clothes. I am sure you will agree that this is a vast 

amount of time which we can use in a much more lesson orientated way, please be assured that 

this is something quite a few schools are now doing. The governors will review the impact of this 

at their meeting at the end of this term and will take into consideration parental comments so do 

let school know how you feel the trial is going. If the impact of this is measurably positive it will 

become a permanent arrangement and we will consider rolling it over to the Lower School class 

too. 

Middle and Upper School children should therefore attend school on Wednesdays and Fri-

days from next week wearing dark green or black plain jogging bottoms (these 

should not have fashionable labels on) with plain white or black shorts underneath. If it is 

going to be a reliably warm day children may just come in the shorts. On their top halves children 

should wear a white T shirt with our school crested jumper or cardigan on top. Trainers 

should be worn on their feet with a pair of pumps in their school bag if there is a possibility 

of the weather meaning that the afternoon PE lesson will take place in our school hall. If pumps 

are not brought the child will do indoor PE barefooted. If your child does not have any of these 

items they may attend in usual school uniform and we will provide them with one of our spare PE 

kits for the lesson. If children come to school wearing PE clothes which are not as described 

above they will given correct PE kit items from school to wear. PE kits will be sent home this Fri-

day in preparation.  

Thank you very much for your support in this matter. 

Blogs 

Thursday 

Friday 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-04-29-17-00-00-the-weather
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-04-29-15-05-26-let-s-go-sing
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-04-30-20-41-59-sewing
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-04-30-20-50-13-stretching-with-yoga
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-04-27-10-20-26-teams-talk
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-04-29-15-14-07-let-s-go-sing
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2021-04-29-thursday-s-bloggers
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/news/2021-04-30-friday-s-blogger


Christian 

Values 
Our Christian value theme this half term 

is  ‘Courage’.  

Here’s a way of exploring this theme at 

home. 

Please could we ask that parents check that your child has their water bottle with them daily to 

stay hydrated and refreshed. 

If  your child usually has a packed lunch but chooses to take a school dinner please let 

the office know so we can make sure that Mrs Billington is aware.  Thank you. 

Tractor Run 

A charity tractor run has been organised for this 
Friday evening, in memory of local boy Charlie 
Robinson, with funds being raised for The 
Brain Tumour Charity and Lancashire Teaching 
hospitals. 
 
This event, similar to the event held last year, has 
been organised by members of the local communi-
ty and we would like to support this very special 
cause.  
 
We will be decorating the tree at the bottom of our 
drive to show our support and on 
Friday morning we will have a collection bucket for 
anyone who would like to donate. 
  
If you would like to see the convoy, it will leave 
Stanley Lodge, Salwick Rd at 7pm, travelling 
through Carrs Green, Catforth, Treales, Wharles, 
Roseacre, Elswick, Great Eccleston and finish in 
Inskip approx. 8:30pm. Further details can be 

found on the school Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/groups/535831237130412/?
ref=share  or by searching NHS Tractor Run on Facebook. Thank you in advance. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/535831237130412/?ref=share
https://www.facebook.com/groups/535831237130412/?ref=share


Dates for the diary:- 

Clubs:- 

TUESDAY 4th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Tennis with tennis coach Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 5th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 6th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 7th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with Pete sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

School  Uniform—Updated April 2021 

Preloved Uniform available to purchase at very low prices.  

All items have been washed, individually bagged and labelled.  

If you would like to purchase any of the below items please contact Helen Mason 07841195886.  

Please be aware that it is first come first served as quantities are limited.  

Friday 28th May School closes for Half Term 

Monday 7th June School Reopens 

Tuesday 8th June School Photos with Tempest 



 


